Dear Families,

Welcome to preschool! Hi, my name is Miss Laura and I will be your child's
lead teacher, and our classroom'’s assistant teacher is Miss Pat. Our hopes and
dreams are to see your child make new friends and create loving memories of
preschool they will cherish forever.

The first year of preschool is a magical time when our youngest learners shine
brightly in our classrooms. Your child will learn our classroom routines, make
friends, and learn self-help skills. During the day, the children will play and grow
together in the exciting activities in the classroom, like the art table, block area,
and sand and water areas. We look forward to seeing the children's faces smile,
laugh, and cheer as they help create beautiful works of art, learn about the world
around them, and show love and care to their new school family and friends.

Your child's teachers take pride in knowing that our classroom is based on
developmentally appropriate learning standards while having a fun, warm and
inviting atmosphere. Our school uses the studies, lessons, and stories through the
Creative Curriculum. Some of the great studies this year include bread,
buildings/signs/roads, clothing, pets, trees and exercise. Our social emotional
curriculum, called Second Steps, provides your child will have the necessary tools
for social and emotional skills, such as managing feelings, making friends, and
playing fairly with one another.

Once again, welcome to the first year of preschool at Alphabets Preschool Center!
We look forward to getting to know you and your child and having an amazing school
year!

Sincerely,
Miss Laura and Miss Pat
Classroom #1




